
Image from our Nature Connectedness Day with Royal Botanical Gardens. Kew

Since Kensington and Chelsea Council and Mount Anvil last spoke to members of the 
Lots Road community in the Autumn of 2023, we’ve been busy incorporating your 
feedback and progressing proposals to develop Lots Road South. 

Whilst we continue to work collaboratively to develop a design which delivers for both the 
borough and the communities of Lots Road, there has also been plenty of fantastic work 
carried out in the local community. 

For all the latest information, visit our website: lotsroadsouth.co.uk
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We are on-track to return to the Lots Road Community, to share our latest 
design proposals before the school summer holidays. 

We’ll be communicating in due course how, where and when you’re able to 
participate in the conversation.



Contact Sola, your Community Engagement Manager
  lotsroadcommunity@mountanvil.com    07551 578523    LotsRoadSouth.co.uk

Get in touch
Sign up to our mailing list to receive the latest updates directly 
to your inbox. We’ll keep you posted on our next consultation 
dates and how you can get involved. Scan the QR code to join!

Lots Road 
Auction House

Lots Road Auctions have 
announced that they will be 
relocating to The Piper Building  
in Hammersmith and Fulham 
from March.
The Auction House is currently located on 
the Lots Road South site which is a key site 
within the Council’s wider improvement 
plans for the Lots Road area, and forms 
part of the Council’s New Homes Delivery 
Programme. The site will deliver signifi cant 
improvements including new homes, 
fl exible commercial uses, employment 
space and community uses as well as 
improve green spaces.

Mount Anvil have been working with 
Lots Road Auctions to ensure that the 
opportunity is maintained for them to 
return to Lots Road once the scheme is 
fi nished.

Lots Road Auctions have informed us that 
they remain committed to returning to 
Lots Road and having a presence when 
the new Lots Road South development is 
completed.

Read more from the Auction House 
themselves, here: lotsroad.com/
wearemoving

Nature Connectedness 
Day
During the recent half 
term we, along with our 
development partners 
Mount Anvil, hosted a 
Nature Connectedness 
Day in Cremorne 
Gardens along  with 
Royal Botanical Gardens, 
Kew. Our day in nature 
was aimed to remind our 
community of the beauty and 
benefi t of the natural world.

Families enjoyed hands-on activities and a 
chance to reconnect with nature’s wonders 
through guided workshop sessions. 

Read more about it here: 
rbkc.gov.uk/newsroom/kids-
connect-nature-free-half-term-
event


